
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1620 S.W. Tyler / Topeka, Kansas 66612-1837 / (785) 296-8200 FAX (785) 296-0915 

Kris W. Kobach 
Attorney General 

      

 

Tony Mattivi 
Director 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE            Contact: Melissa Underwood 
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        melissa.underwood@kbi.ks.gov 

                          

UPDATE: Statewide Silver Alert for Abilene man is canceled 
 

DICKINSON COUNTY – The Abilene Police Department reported that 72-year-old Alan 

Carroll was located in fair condition in Colorado. He will soon be reunited with his family. The 

statewide silver alert is now canceled. 
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EARLIER RELEASE                Contact: Nicole Mattox 

September 4, 2023                                  (785) 296-8256 

Nicole.Mattox@kbi.ks.gov 
 

 

Statewide Silver Alert issued for missing Abilene man 
  

DICKINSON COUNTY – The Abilene Police Department requested that the Kansas Bureau of 

Investigation (KBI) issue a statewide Silver Alert for a missing Abilene man.  

 

The whereabouts of Alan Duane Carroll, 72, are unknown, and the public’s assistance is 

requested to help locate him. His last known location was headed westbound from Great Bend. 

Carroll was driving a 2004 Lexus GX with KS tag 863DMM. 

  

Carroll is 6 feet tall, 205 pounds, gray hair. He was last seen wearing a red polo shirt and jeans.  

 

If you see him, please contact the Abilene Police Department at 785-200-0536. 
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